
Please be advised the POOL AREA will be 

CLOSED starting at 4:00pm on Saturday, 

December 3rd for a GMYMCA swim meet. It will 

remain closed until Monday, December 5th 

where it will reopen with normal hours.

Please be advised that the BASKETBALL GYM 

will also be closed at 4:00pm on Saturday, 

December 3rd for the swim meet as well. It will 

remain closed until Monday, December 5th 

where it will reopen with normal hours.

Good Luck to All of Our Swimmers!
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